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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

For Immediate Release  27 January 2022 

TJX Europe Limited  

(the "Company") 

 
The Company wishes to announce that the address of the Company has changed. The Company's 
new address is: 
 

73 Clarendon Road 
Watford 
Hertfordshire 
WD17 1TX 
UK 

 
For further information in relation to the above announcement please contact Toby O’Reilly of 
TJX Europe, as follows: 
 
E-mail: Toby_O'reilly@tjxeurope.com 
Phone: +44 (0) 1923 473497 


